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Dear Parents/Guardians & Students,  

The Bristol Borough School District will return to a hybrid instructional model on January 20, 

2021.  Only students who were participating in live instruction before we went to a full virtual 

model in November will be allowed to attend in person. Parents may choose to change their 

student’s instructional model at the beginning of the 3rd marking period, February 1, 2021. A 

survey will be coming next week for parents to change their student’s instructional model if they 

prefer a different option.  

As a reminder, students who are in the RED group will attend school on Monday and Tuesday of 

every week. Those in the GREY group will attend school on Wednesday and Thursday of every 

week. Children with special needs who were in live classes 4 days a week before we went fully 

virtual will return to that schedule. All students are virtual on Friday. If you are unsure of your 

student’s group, you can call the main office.  

Wednesday, January 20th will be a GREY day. 

The health and safety of our school community is our primary concern. Please be assured that we 

will be following all of the protocols described in the District Health and Safety Plan, which can 

be reviewed on our website. We are very excited to have our students returning to live instruction 

and look forward to continuing to serve those who will remain virtual. Hope you have a 

wonderful weekend.  

Warm Regards,  

Rose Minniti 

Dr. Rose Minniti 

Superintendent of Schools 

Bristol Borough School District 
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